
 
 
June 7, 2002 
 
 
Transmittal No. 643 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (hereinafter 
BellSouth), and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 2, Special Construction, is sent to you for 
publication in compliance with the Commission’s rules and the requirements of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
Scheduled to become effective June 22, 2002, this publication consists of tariff pages as 
indicated on the following Check Sheets: 
 
  Tariff F.C.C. No.   Check Sheet No. 

2 94th Revised Page 1 
35th Revised Page 1.1 

 
 
With this filing, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. proposes to recover the cost associated 
with special construction necessary to provide Dry Fiber service between the customer’s 
locations at 1500 Southpoint Drive, Atlanta, Georgia and 760 Doug Davis Drive, Hapeville, 
Georgia. This requires placement of a facility for which the Telephone Company had not 
planned to install.  To meet the customer’s requirement, special construction is required to 
place 4,500 feet of aerial fiber cable between the customer’s locations. 
 
The original transmittal letter and credit card payment in the amount of $655.00 were 
provided to Capital Filing Specialist, LLC, for delivery to Mellon Bank, Pittsburgh, 
Pennsylvania on June 7, 2002, under FRN:  0007-1713-58.  Acknowledgment of receipt of 
this transmittal is requested.  A duplicate letter is enclosed for this purpose. 
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All official pleadings and related material concerning this filing may be directed to 
Mr. Richard Sbaratta, General Attorney, BellSouth Corporation, Suite 4300, 
675 West Peachtree Street, Atlanta, Georgia 30375 or faxed to Mr. Richard M. Sbaratta at 
(404) 614-4054. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this publication should be addressed to 
Whit Jordan at BellSouth D.C., Inc., Suite 900, 1133 21st Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 
20036, (202) 463-4114. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Linda B. Burell 
Tariff Administrator 
  
 


